
 
 
 
 
 

 
All Branch Mail Out #110 
 
Date:   December 1, 2023 

 
TO:    NS/NU Branches    

    NS/NU Executive Council      
    NS/NU Zone Commanders      

NS/NU Past Presidents 
NS/NU Command Staff 

     
From:   Comrade Clarence Dawe 

    Chairman 
Poppy and Remembrance Committee 
NS/NU Command, RCL   

 
Subject: Benevolent Fund Support 
  

Message: As we are now entrenched in a cost-of-living crisis, 

many of our veterans in Nova Scotia and Nunavut 
are finding themselves in very hard times. From not 
being able to afford oil to heat their homes to living 
rough on the streets and in neighboring wooded 
areas, our service officers and the command office 
are seeing a high number of benevolent support 
requests.  
This is straining our benevolent fund and therefore 
we ask that branches consider prioritizing 
contributions to the benevolent fund.  
Our veterans deserve the very best and we can only 
achieve that if we come together. 

Page 1 of 1 
 


